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The Eco-Committee meets throughout the school year, chaired by a member of staff but 
predominantly led by the children. One pupil from each form is elected by their peers to 
represent their form on the council. Discussions are focused around the ‘Action Plan’, 
which highlights environmental areas on which the school is focusing. Pupils are invited 
to make suggestions and bring ideas to the meeting about ways to help meet the targets 
set out in the ‘Action Plan’. The member of staff informs pupils of the meeting date. 

The aims of the Eco-Committee 

• To put young people in charge of raising environmental awareness by planning 
and implementing environmental actions. 

• To improve the environment in both the school and local community.  
• To actively promote environmental issues by working towards the international 

Eco-Schools Green Flag award.   

Minutes and the ‘Action Plan’ are displayed on the Eco Board.  

 

 

         IC July 2024 

 


